
Board of pubic servants, 

i support the recommendations of MCA.  

i recommend the adoption of the unanimous recommendations of the Planning Commission for 

limited expansion, and to conduct an EIR for any expansion beyond that. Their memo explains 

why we believe this is the best approach to moving forward in a way that addresses all 

stakeholder concerns to the benefit of existing operators, the environment, future applicants and 

Mendocino County as a whole. 

for our children’s children let them inherit a clean and healthy environment. 

David Silverstone 

 


